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I am opposed to the elimination of Mandatory Arbitration
1 message

Victor Perez <drvmperez@yahoo.com> Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 3:10 PM
To: Therese Terlaje <senatorterlajeguam@gmail.com>

To:     Senator Therese Terlaje                                     

 

 

RE:  Proposed changes to Guam’s Malpractice law   

 

 

Dear Senators,

 

If the current  Malpractice law changes to remove mandatory arbitration, it will discourage doctors from practicing on
Guam.

 

I have been a practicing Psychiatrist for over 33 years and I know how difficult it is to get doctors to come to Guam.

 

Currently and historically, Guam has  a difficult time getting doctors to come to the island.

Removing mandatory arbitration would significantly  increase  the difficulty of bringing doctors here.

 

I ask that the Guam Legislature realize the difficulty of getting doctors to Guam when they consider changes to the
current Law requiring mandatory arbitration.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Victor Perez, M.D.

Psychiatrist




